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August 2022 Prayer Letter 
             

                  Tabaski: 

 
 

                                                               Announcement: 

 
                                      
                                       Youth Group Update: 

   
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Prayer Requests: 
- Pray for the church plant, Victory Baptist Church of Zinguedesse 
- Pray for the youth that will be going to teen Camp for the first time  
- Pray for our family as we travel to the states for the wedding 

Tabaski is a Muslim holiday that fell in 
July this year.  Since Burkina is a majority 
Muslim country, this is probably the biggest 
holiday of the year in Burkina.  The holiday is 
to commemorate when God provided a ram as 
the replacement for the sacrifice of Abraham’s 
son. Each year thousands of rams will be 
sacrificed for the holiday.  Pray for the 
Muslims of Burkina to learn of the Lamb of 
God that was sent to take away the sins of the 
world. 

       On August 15th our family will be traveling 
back to the States for a few weeks to 
participate in the wedding of my wife’s 
brother.  I will have the privilege of officiating 
the wedding. We will be returning to Burkina in 
September.  Pray for our church as we are away 
for a few weeks.  In the picture on the right, you 
can see the progress on our church building, it is 
coming along well.  Thank you to all those who 
gave and prayed. 

The youth group of our church is growing and we have been working really hard to 
build it up during the summer break.  We have held soccer tournaments, Bible verse 
memorization competitions, outings, and church work days.   We saw 3 new teens accept 
Christ as their savior last month.  Teen camp will be the second week of August and we 
are praying that we will be able to bring around 30 teenagers from our church to camp 
this year.  Please pray for these teens that will be going to camp for the first time.  


